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Dear Tom and Ray:
I love your show, and I desperately need

your help. I am presently the ”keeper” of my
25-year-old daughter’s 2004 Nissan Maxima. It
has a serious problem, which she also has
mentioned. On any cold (34 F or below) win-
ter morning, the power brakes are NONEXIST-
ENT. Like, GONE for the first five to seven
minutes after starting the car. If you let the
car warm up for 10 minutes, they’ll kick in.
But if you try to head right out onto the road
(which I have been crazy enough to try), you
have virtually NO brakes. I can pump the
brakes really hard and ease to a stop if going
less than 1 mph -- seriously. Mechanics have
suggested everything from the transmission
to the master cylinder to a brake line to a
vacuum problem. Please help! I don’t want to
be a kamikaze driver anymore! 

-- Sharon
RAY: We don’t want you to be one either,

Sharon. After all, we could be in the car in
front of you.

TOM: The first thing I’d suspect would be
the power-brake booster.

RAY: The power-brake booster is a device
that uses a vacuum-operated diaphragm to
multiply the pressure your foot applies to the
brake pedal. It’s the ”power” in power brakes.

TOM: If water has gotten inside the di-
aphragm, or into the line that runs to it, it
could be freezing overnight and preventing
the booster from working because the ice is
blocking the flow of air.

RAY: Then, once the engine compartment

heats up, the ice melts and the booster works
normally.

TOM: We’re so used to having power
brakes these days that when the ”power”
part fails, it feels like we have no brakes at
all. And today’s heavier cars are much harder
to stop without power brakes.

RAY: This should be pretty easy to diag-
nose, Sharon. One option is to simply put a
booster in it. I think there’s at least an 86.75
percent chance that that will solve your
problem.

TOM: Otherwise, you’ll have to leave the
car overnight with your mechanic.

RAY: First thing in the morning, while the
brakes are actually misbehaving, your me-
chanic can poke around and figure out ex-
actly what’s going on.

TOM: In the meantime, stay off the road
until your brakes are fully functioning. Re-
member, body work generally is a lot more
expensive than power-brake boosters.

Get more Click and Clack in their new book, ”Ask Click
and Clack: Answers from Car Talk.” Got a question about
cars? Write to Click and Clack in care of this newspaper, or
e-mail them by visiting the Car Talk Web site at
www.cartalk.com.
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Why Are Car’s Power Brakes Not Working?

 Roses...
 Just Because!

 Roses can be ordered at the following places in Yankton:
 before Friday, March 16th, 2012 

 A project to benefit:

 Avera Sacred Heart Hospital 
 Hospice Program

 Make a gift of roses to someone special in 
 your life for no reason...Just Because!

 Or Purchase a dozen roses to donate to a:
 Hospice Patient – Cancer Patient – Care Center Resident

 One dozen long-stemmed roses for only $20 to be picked 
 up on April 17th at the Benedictine Center – 1000 W. 4th St.

 Variety of colors available – first come/first choice

 Avera Sacred Heart Hospital Foundation Office, 668-8310
 Avera Sacred Heart Hospital Hospice Department, 668-8327

 OR

 Order online  at www.averasacredheart.org 
 and click on “Roses...Just Because”

 Anne Marie Lojek and Jared George 
 McQueen were engaged in July 2011 in Bora 

 Bora. Jared carried a specially-designed, triple stone ring 
 with him to their tropical destination.

 Anne, from  Chester, Virginia, is the daughter of LTC 
 (Ret.) Joseph and Vickie Lojek. Anne graduated from 
 Thomas Dale High School, earned a BS at Sweet Briar 
 College and received a Masters degree from George Mason 
 University. Currently she resides in Fairfax, Virginia, and is 
 employed as a lead technical writer for Battelle Memorial 
 Institute.

 Jared, from King George, Virginia, graduated from King 
 George High School and earned a BS from George Mason 
 University. He is the son of Mac and Brenda McQueen of 
 Stafford. After 10 years of experience in information security, Jared runs his own 
 independent consulting practice in Washington, D.C.

 Recognizing their strong affinity for warm water beaches, the two will be married this 
 spring in Miami Beach, Florida.

 Lojek & McQueen Engagement

 Yankton Transmission 
 Specialists Specialists

 (605) 665-1175
 2409 East Highway 50

 • Transmissions • Drive Lines
 • Transfer Cases • Differentials
 2 Year / 24,000 Guarantee

KELLY HERTZ/P&D
Sacred Heart Middle School in Yankton recently held “Rock-A-Bye Baby
Battles” to collect goods for the Yankton Contact Center. The students
were teamed by their houses to collect the goods, which were geared for
babies to help promote the premise that a baby is live from conception.
The goods were donated to the Contact Center on Feb. 3. Pictured are,
from left: teacher Kim Olson and students Evan Dvorak, Quinn Paulsen
and Brady Dangler.

ROCK-A-BYE BABY BATTLES

SUBMITTED PHOTO
Yankton Volunteer firefighters work to ready a new fire engine for service
that was picked up at the factory in Snyder, Neb. last week.  The 1,500
gpm pumper is identical to the pumper purchased in 2005 which is lo-
cated at station one. The new pumper will be housed at the new station
2 and replaces a 1982 1,250 gpm pumper.  

A NEW FIRE ENGINE

PHOTO: SOUTH DAKOTA STATE HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Mike Williams of Delmont, right, recently donated a DVD he produced on
the 125th anniversary of Delmont to the South Dakota State Historical
Society at the Cultural Heritage Center in Pierre. Accepting the DVD,
entitled “Celebrating the Past … Moving Into the Future,” were Jay D.
Vogt, left, director of the State Historical Society; and State Archivist
Chelle Somsen. 

DONATING TO DELMONT

PHOTO: SOUTH DAKOTA STATE HISTORICAL SOCIETY
A group of residents from Delmont, coordinated by State Rep. Frank
Kloucek, left, visited the South Dakota Cultural Heritage Center in Pierre
on Feb. 13. While at the center, the group toured the museum and gave
some kuchen to Jay D. Vogt, (center left) director of the South Dakota
State Historical Society. The center is open seven days a week, and
guided tours are available. For more information visit www.history.sd.gov
or call (605) 773-3458. 

TOURING HISTORY

SUBMITTED PHOTO
Thursday, Feb. 23, is Rotary International’s 107th birthday. To commem-
orate the day locally, Yankton Mayor Dave Knoff declared that day Rotary
Day in honor of the club’s long tradition of service to the community. The
Yankton Rotary Club celebrated our 90th anniversary on Nov 22, 2011,
and is Yankton’s oldest service club. Knoff, left, is shown presenting a
proclamation to Club President Gary Dybsetter.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY ROTARY

SUBMITTED PHOTO
On Feb. 19th, the Pink Ladies Dart League of Yankton made a $2500 do-
nation to the Avera Cancer Center Foundation. The money was raised by
the teams through fundraising and money used to play each Sunday. The
check was presented to Darla Gullikson from the Cancer Center. Gullikson
informed the group that the money will be used to help individuals in need
of assistance and various cancer programs. The Pink Ladies will continue
league action again next fall. If you are interested in playing or making a
donation, please contact Pam Cunningham at 605-665-4207 or Kerry Het-
zel at 660-1179.

PRETTY IN PINK

 slumberland
 920 Broadway, Yankton • 665-3719
 furniture that lives the way you d o
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 See store for complete details.

 APR

 36
 Months *

 With Equal 
 Payments for 

SUBMITTED PHOTO
Keystone Chapter #33, Order of the Eastern Star presented a check to
the Sack Pack Program. Sue Koepp, Worthy Matron and Don Koepp, Wor-
thy Patron presented the check. Background are volunteers that fill the
lunches.

FILLING A NEED

SUBMITTED PHOTO
Webster Elementary Student Council sponsored a Father & Daughter and
Mother & Son Valentine's Day Dance on Friday, February 10th.  Many Web-
ster students came to the dance, and many were dressed up and enjoying
their date with their parents.   The families really enjoyed dancing to the
music provided by DJ all evening. We also had free refreshments to enjoy.
Fun times were had by all.  This event was free to Webster families and
paid for by Student Council from BoxTop money that is raised at the
school.  

WEBSTER’S DANCING FEET

SUBMITTED PHOTO
On Feb. 19th, Cub Scout Pack 102, Yankton celebrated their Blue & Gold
banquet.  The Arrow of Light award ceremony was held.  Shown are the
boys with their award plaques.  Front row: Left to Right: Isaac Muehlbeier,
Jess Jussel and Rylee Berndt.  Middle row: Left to Right: Den Leader John 
Jussel, Johnny Neu and Noah Anderson.  Back row: Left to Right: Joseph
Hebda, Arion Huntley and Cubmaster Jason Anderson. 

ARROW OF LIGHT WINNERS

SUBMITTED PHOTO
Junior Kindergarten students at Webster Elementary in Yankton con-
ducted a Book Drive in recognition of Read Across America Week (Febru-
ary 27-March 2).  The books were donated to Avera Sacred Heart.  ASH
will use the books to stock their book cart as well as the family rooms.
The donated books will also be circulated to Avera Yankton Care and Ma-
jestic Bluffs facilities.  Patients and visitors often request books to help
pass the time.  These Webster Winners are learning to share their love of
reading with others. Junior Kindergarten students are pictured left to right
with some of the donated books:  Allie Byrkeland, Emma Bloch and Porter
Cuka.

WEBSTER WINNERS

FOR
SALE!

Call P&D
Classifieds
(605) 665-7811


